Roman villa among visits

Some members have experience in
working on digs while some of us without
practical knowledge are eager to learn
about new theories and sites.

Each month members give talks on such
topics as antiquarians and archaeologists,
excavation and dating techniques, and
different archaeological sites.

We have had a fascinating tour around
the museum and site of Piddington Roman
Villa, and some members attend talks
organised by CLASP (Community
Landscape Archaeology Survey Project).

Every year the boundaries of
archaeological evidence are pushed
further back in time and the subject
grows. I think we will have plenty to keep
us interested for a long time to come.

Stella Watts
Northampton U3A Archaeology Group
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